March 9th, 1987

Mrs. William Gillespie
610 N, Peninsular
NEW SMYRNA BELACH, Flos 32069

Thank you for your nice letter of Febuary 8th
which I recieved yesterday.

I Shall be in Bal Harbour, Miami on the llotel
Sheraton Bal Harbour this 12nd of Mareh late afternoon
and I will phone you immediately.

When you tell me we are going fishing, I don't
100 believe you, but I always hope because I like it
very muchs

Best regards to Bill.
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